
Docket No. 50-263
MAR 2 5 1970

Surgeon General, U. S. Public Health Service 
Department of Health, Education, and Welfare 
Attention: Nuclear Facility Analysis Section 
1901 Chapman Avenue 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 

Dear Sir: 

In accordance with the understandings reached August 1, 1961, 
between the Atomic Energy Commission and the Department of 
Health, Education, and Welfare, enclosed for your information 
are the following documents: 

NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY 
(Ifonticello.Nuclear Generating Plant, Unit No. 1) 

Safety Evaluation prepared by the Division of Reactor 

Licensing, dated March 18, 1970.

Distribution: .  
AEC Pub. Doc. Room 

4,1Docket File 
RL Reading 
PWR-l Reading 
R. C. DeY.oung 
N. M. Blunt 

Enclosures: 
As stated above

Sincerely yours, 

cr R og r cr for Reactor. rojects 
Division of Reactor Licensing
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